MINUTES OF CITY COUNCIL BUDGET HEARING

City Council Chambers November 17, 1980

Deputy Mayor Nielsen called the meeting to order at 5:08 p.m.

Present on roll call: 5 - Bichsel, Hyde, Kirby, Nielsen and Sutherland. Absent: 4 - Hawkins, Rasmussen, Strege and Mayor Parker. Councilman Strege arrived at 5:15 p.m. and Councilman Hyde left at 6:00 p.m.

Copies of the 1981 Preliminary Department of Utilities Budget were available in the back of the Council Chambers for use by the public.

Deputy Mayor Nielsen called upon Paul Nolan, Director of Utilities, who gave a brief statement and introduced Ann Walton, Budget Officer for the Department of Public Utilities.

Ms. Walton reviewed the budgets of the Light, Water, Belt Line, Data Processing, Administration, General Services and Controller's Divisions.

Staff members from each division answered questions by the Council.

Deputy Mayor Nielsen called on the public for comments on the budget.

Alf Sortland, 1106 South Monroe, spoke on the budget.

There being no further comments, the budget hearing recessed at 7:20 until 6:00 p.m. Tuesday, November 18, 1980.

ATTEST:

DEPUTY MAYOR